
 
Growing and learning together, sharing the love of God 
 

31st January 2020 

Dear Reception parents/carers, 

Marble Jar Reward 

The Perfect Penguins have filled their class Marble Jar again by working so hard as a team and ‘wowing’ us with their 

learning!  They have chosen to have a Pyjama non-uniform day as their reward.  This will take place on Friday 7th 

February.  

Please send your child to school on the 7th dressed in their favourite pyjamas! (It is also helpful to send in a dressing 

gown if the weather is cold).  

Please ensure that they wear suitable outdoor shoes with their pyjamas and that they bring their coat as they will be 

outdoors as usual at lunchtime/playtime.  

Thank you, 

The Penguin Class Team. 
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